
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Building at Bathurst and Queen Filomina
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:27:19 AM

From: Sonia Grimman  
Sent: Sunday, April 02, 2023 6:32 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Raya Lenskis < >; Sonia Grimman < >
Subject: [External] Building at Bathurst and Queen Filomina

Hello,
We are writing to you to express our deepest concern about the proposed 15 storey building in our
low density, quiet , suburbian neighbourhood.
This is the worst decision that you can do, to allow this building to be built. We are already at the
highest capacity on our roads, schools, so adding another 500 cars to the neighbourhood is not only
irresponsible but borderline criminal.
We moved to the suburbs to avoid being in congested downtown Toronto and we would appreciate
it very much if the City of Vaughan keeps it this way :SUBURBS.
We all know that the moment you allow one building , they will grow like mushrooms after rain and 
our neighbourhood will change for ever. 
We would like to keep our area as :LOW DENSITY, SUBURBIAN NEIGHBOURHOOD .
We, the people who elected you, strongly oppose to the change of the official plan .
We really hope that you WILL LISTEN to the voices of people who live  and raise their children here
and would like to have a safe and quiet environment .
VAUGHAN IS THE CITY ABOVE TORONTO!!!! AND WE WOULD LIKE TO KEEP IT THIS WAY.

 SO ,NO, ABSOLUTELY , NO TO ANY HIGHRISE BUILDINGS IN OUR NEIGHBOURHOOD.
Sonia and Naum Grimman
Aizick and Jennifer Grimman
Vicky and Fred Dubrovsky
Moran Schecter
Raya and Sam Lenskis
Michael and Julie
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